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Response to Comment Set C.93:  Dale and Delores Burton 

C.93-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5. 

C.93-2 As discussed in Section C.5 (Geology, Soils, and Paleontology), minor changes in topography 
associated with the project (Impact G-3) are not expected to be significant. Implementation of the 
required Mitigation Measures G-2 (Minimization of Soil Erosion) and B-1a (Provide 
Restoration/Compensation for Impacts to Native Vegetation Communities) would additionally avoid 
potential impacts to surface water runoff resulting from topographic changes. 

C.93-3 Potential health risks associated with the Project are discussed in Section C.6 (Public Health and 
Safety) of the Draft EIR/EIS.  It is understood that your concern regarding cancer and the potential 
‘causation’ of cancer is related to electric and magnetic fields (EMFs). To date, there have been 
hundreds of studies conducted regarding the health effects of exposure to EMF from electric 
transmission lines. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding electric and magnetic fields (EMF) 
and potential health effects.  

C.93-4 The impacts to visual resources, and noise, as a result of Alternative 5 have been discussed in the 
EIR/EIS Sections C. 15.10, and C.10.10, respectively. Alternative 5 would result in significant and 
unavoidable (Class I) noise impacts during construction and operation, specifically inspection and 
maintenance activities.  

C.93-5 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

 


